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Be sure to look for other pertinent school information on the Pleasant Valley School District website at www.pvbears.org.
To access the School Board Meeting Agendas, go to www.pvbears.org, click on “Administration,” click on “PVSD Board

Docs/Policies.”
Pleasant Valley School District can be reached at 570-402-1000

MISSION STATEMENT
Pleasant Valley Elementary School will focus on student centered learning and promoting the
education of the WHOLE child! We will ALL work together in a collaborative manner to promote
student success.

A Message from the Principals
Now that spring has arrived, PVE students and staff are excited for the return of warmer weather. We can’t wait
to participate in all of the fun that the season brings. Our fourth marking period is full of fun activities such as field
trips, field days, special rewards, and seasonal activities. Please make sure you have completed the
Permissions and Agreements in PowerSchool. If the permissions are not completed, your child will not be able to
attend the field trip. Also, please watch the weather carefully to make sure that your child has the appropriate
sweaters/jackets each day to account for fluctuations in temperature.

A Note from the Nurses Counselors’ Corner

This month at PVE, it is Career Awareness Month.
Learning about different careers is important for a child’s
development and increases the likelihood that a child will
graduate from high school. Here are some ways that you
can help your child with career exploration:

1) read about different careers
2) talk to people in different occupations
3) help your child learn about their interests (ask
them questions about things they enjoy)
4) try to limit your opinions (you may need to
research an occupation)

There has been much talk in the news about essential
businesses/employees. Have a conversation with your
child about essential businesses and why people in those
occupations need to continue working at this time.

To make career awareness fun, try having a career dress up
day. If you are working from home, explain to your child
what you do for a living or explain the job you do that
takes you out of the home. Tell them the things you enjoy
about your job.

St. Luke’s will be conducting school
physicals Apr 9, 2024 for those students

who returned the signed
consent and Physical form.

If you have a private physical exam please
send it in.

If your student is seen by the Mobile Dentist their 6mo.
follow-up appointment will be April 18-19th here at PVE.

Pink eye is on the rise. If the nursing staff suspects your
student has pink eye,we will be contacting you to pick
up your student. You will need a physician note for your
student to return to school. .

K-2 - Please pack a spare set of clothing in your child’s
backpack. The nursing office is
running low on clothing. If we do lend
your child an article of clothing please
wash and return to our office.
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April Calendar of Events/Days
*Subject to change when emergency or weather related closings occur

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1 2 3 4 5

Spring Recess DAY 4 DAY 5 DAY 6 DAY 1

8 9 10 11 12

DAY 2 DAY 3 DAY 4 DAY 5 DAY 6

15 16 17 18 19

DAY 1 DAY 2 DAY 3 DAY 4

PVE Academic
Showcase 4:30-6:30

DAY 5

Earth Day

22 23 24 25 26

DAY 6 DAY 1 DAY 2 DAY 3 DAY 4

29 30 May 1 May 2 May 3

DAY 5 DAY 6 DAY 1 DAY 2 DAY 3



Important Information
PV BEARS HOTLINE

The Pleasant Valley School District hotline is
available to parents, students, and the general
public.

1-570-402-1000 extension 4444

Use this number to report THREATS or TIPS
with regard to the safety or well-being of the
Pleasant Valley School District or any
members of the school community (e.g.
students, faculty, or staff). All calls will remain
anonymous.

*Calls may be recorded. Any person making
false claims or reports will be prosecuted to the
fullest extent of the law.


